
     

 

Mr. Jason Brown 
County Administrator 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

 
          

   
     

 

January 2, 2020 

RE: July 4th Fireworks Display 

Dear Jason: 

This letter is to request that Indian River County consider, as they have in the 
past, a $2,500.00 donation towards this year's fireworks display in Riverside 
Park. This annual event has been very successful in the past, and the City 
appreciates the County's support in this endeavor. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free 
to contact me. 

MFK:jav 

xc: Rob Slezak, Recreation Director 
Cindy Lawson, Finance Director 
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